
Advanced Training Program in 
Comparative Medicine and Pathology

Are you a DVM
interested in
advanced research
training? 
Join us!

The College of Veterinary Medicine at the University of Minnesota is now accepting applications from
veterinarians seeking state-of-the-art research training in a NIH-funded training program. The goal of
this program is to provide trainees with broad-based knowledge, quality communication skills, and
advanced research training, which are essential for a successful career as a strong investigator.  

Positions open now! 
This program is an excellent opportunity for
DVMs with or without a PhD to obtain an
outstanding mentored research experience for
1-3 years. Stipends are paid at the NIH
postdoctoral level, and additional childcare
stipends are available. Use the QR code or
contact information below for more information.

https://z.umn.edu/cmpt

cvmrtp@umn.eduVisit our website or reach out to CVM
Research Training Programs for more
information or to ask questions.

scan for more
information and

to apply

The University of Minnesota and the College of
Veterinary Medicine are strongly committed to
fostering a diverse community of students, staff,
and faculty including individuals including racial
minorities, disabled individuals, and individuals
from disadvantaged backgrounds. Applicants
from historically marginalized groups are
especially encouraged to apply.  


